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Friday 16th June 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

It has been a great week in Year 6, a very hot one too! We hope you’ve all got to enjoy some of the sunny, warmer 

weather. 

Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) 
 
This week, we delivered and the children completed a lesson Puberty. They were mature, inquisitive and sensible. 
Next week, we will cover conception and birth. For this lesson, the children will have the option of whether they’d 
like to be in an all-boys room, an all-girls room or a mixed gender room. If you have any questions or queries ahead 
of the lesson, as always, please contact your child’s class teacher. 
 
Residential Medical Form 
 
On Wednesday, a medical form was sent out via ParentMail for you to complete prior to the residential. If you could 
fill this out as soon as possible, we’d be extremely grateful. This will give us plenty of time to create a spreadsheet to 
ensure children are receiving any medication they may require at the right time. 
 
Peter Pan-Costumes 
 
This week, the suggested costume list was sent out. We’d like to take the opportunity to reiterate that there is no 
expectation to buy any new items for this. For those children who have chosen not to have an acting role, we’d ask 
for them to either wear a black or brown based outfit as they will still form part of the choir. Rehearsals are well 
underway and we are SO excited to share this production with you!  
 
 
This week, we’d like to congratulate the following children who received Golden Leaves: 
 
Wrens 
 
Heikki-For confidence and enthusiasm when practicing songs and learning his lines for Peter Pan! 
 
Leah-For resilience in Maths when looking at converting measures. 
 
Kestrels 
 
Jenna-For a beautifully presented non-chronological report using technical vocabulary. 
 
Amelia-For a well-structured and cohesive non-chronological report on Pandora. 
 
David-For always living by our school values and being a helpful member of Kestrels! 
 
Jays 
 
Samuel-For a fantastic start to his non-chronological report on Pandora. 
 
Jenson-For a well-structured, cohesive start to his writing about Pandora. 
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Amelia-For trying really hard during Peter Pan rehearsals this week. 
 
 
As always, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher on the emails 
below: 
 
Miss Bennett (Wrens class): hbennett@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

Mrs Reed (Jays class): kreed@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Miss Sands (Kestrels class): gsands@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Best wishes, 

Miss Bennett, Mrs Reed and Miss Sands 
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